
 

 

 

 

 

 

                       Summer Term 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

We acknowledge that this is a difficult time for everyone. We also recognise that none of us has 

experienced anything like this before. There is so much coverage from many different angles as to 

how we should proceed.  I am sure some of you have seen or heard of this. 

 

Each child is unique and you will know your child better than anyone. So please make the right 

choices with them and for them and also for you too. 

We have put some school work on our website for each year group and recommended websites. 

Maintaining their skill base is important.  If you can then please read every day. Practice writing 

whether it is letter formation or that ‘legible, joined up writing’.  Practice numbers bonds to 10 and 

20 or recalling those times tables like you know your name.  

If you are working for the NHS, a sincere thank you from us all.   

I hope you and your family members have remained well. 

Please keep yourselves safe. 

 


